BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ___MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering/Road Management 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 32046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer/ Road Manager Office (601) 855-5670 FAX (601) 859-5857

MEMORANDUM

November 1, 2016

TO:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District 11
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District I1I
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

FROM: Dan Gaillet, P.E. R}%
County Engineer/Road Manager

RE: Cedar Hill Road — Guardrail

Earlier this year, the guardrail on Cedar Hill Road was damaged on both sides of the
roadway due to two different accidents. As a result, it is the intention of the County to

widen the roadway through this narrow section on the north end of Lake Mannsdale
Drive.

Therefore it is being requested that the Board authorize the road widening and a new
guard rail installation, once Bear Creek has relocated their waterline.
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